MRS. LUNDGREN'S THIRD GRADE SCHOOL SUPPLY LIST FOR THE 2023-2024 SCHOOL YEAR

Dear Students and Parents,

Welcome to third grade! To help us have a successful year it would be beneficial for students to have all of the following supplies.

In a a labeled pencil case/box please put all your writing materials:

- Sharpened #2 pencils.
- Coloring materials that your child likes (crayons, or colored pencils or markers)
- Glue sticks
- Sharpener
- Highlighter
- Erasers/ pencil top erasers and regular erasers
- Expo (dry erase) markers
- Stylus for their iPad.

Extras that can not fit, can be kept at home to refresh periodically throughout the year. Please label all items.

To bring in to share:

- One box of tissues
- One container of Wipes (Clorox, Wet Ones, Lysol etc.)
- One bottle of hand sanitizer

Items to be for each child's desk:

- Headphones or earbuds
- Small mesh/soft pencil case (Word Study)
- Water bottle (to come back and forth from school)
- 1 painting smock/old shirt (for Art).
- 1 red pocket folder and one notebook (labeled Spanish).
- 4 plastic durable pocket folders with prong fasteners (one labeled Math, one labeled Writing, one labeled ELA, one labeled Social Studies/ Science, one labeled Finishing Folder).
- 5 lined composition books (one labeled ELA, one labeled Math, one labeled Writer's Workshop, one labeled Writing Homework, one labeled Science/ Social Studies)
- Multiplication flash cards to keep at home. We start to learn all our times tables this year.

Thank you so much for helping us get off to a great start in third grade! Please join our class on Seesaw. Daily updates and class happenings will be on there. Friday emails are sent each week with updates too. Please look out for the email to join our class Seesaw, and in the meantime download the Seesaw app. Enjoy your summer!

Sincerely,

Mrs. Lundgren